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Quote of the Week! 
 

“Let us remember: One book, one pen, one 
child and one teacher can change the 
world.” – Malala Yousafzai 

 

IMPORTANT NOTICES 
 

Please note the after school clubs listed below 
all have limited spaces available! Book now for 
next week’s clubs on Parent Mail to avoid 
disappointment.  
 
Gymnastics after school club is now running 
from 3pm – 4pm every Monday for Years 3 to 
6. The cost of the club is £3.00 each week. It is 
a fantastic opportunity for children to develop 
their gymnastic skills as well as having fun!  
 
Football after school club is now running from 
3pm – 4pm every Tuesday for Years 1 to 6. The 
cost of the football club is £3.00 each week. If 
your child is interested in football this is a great 
opportunity for your child to develop his/her 
skills! 
 
Multi skills after school club is now running 
from 3pm – 4pm every Wednesday for Years 1 
to 6. The cost of the multi skills club is £3.00 
each week. If your child is interested in 
developing all around sports skills this is the 
club for your child!  

How to stay in contact with us and keep 
informed on what’s going on in school: 

School office: 01946 820320 

Email: admin@st-bridgets-pri.cumbria.sch.uk 

Via or Facebook page or our website 

https://www.st-bridgets-pri.cumbria. sch.uk/ 

Opening/Closing Times 

Nursery: 8.45am – 3.15pm 

ALL YEAR GROUPS: 8.45am – 3.00pm 

 

WELCOME BACK TO SCHOOL 
Welcome back to another school year here at St. 
Bridget’s. We are also delighted to have some new 
faces join our school across the year groups! 

 

 

 

 

NASAL FLU VACCINATION FORMS 
 

We are still missing some consent forms, 
please return these back to school completed 
even if you do not give consent for your child 
to have the vaccination. Please return to 
school by Monday 13th September at the very 
latest! 
 

NEW HEAD BOY & HEAD GIRL 
2021/22 

 
HEAD BOY – Logan Todd-McCoid  
 
HEAD GIRL – Emily Long 
 

CONGRATULATIONS! 
 

STARS OF THE WEEK! 

Nursery: Reuben Brown  

Reception: Addilynn Telford  

Year 1: Oliver Thirlaway  

Year 2: Serena McCarron 

Year 3: Aston Devlin 

Year 4: Madden Smith 

Year 5: Alfie Spedding 

Year 6: Libby Winrow  

 

WELL DONE EVERYONE! 
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